
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

31st October 2018 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Re: Corby Technical School – Sixth Form Information Evening 

 

I am delighted to inform you that on Tuesday 20th November  Corby Technical School will be hosting our 

Sixth Form Information Evening. 

 

We would like to invite all parents/carers of our Year 11 students to attend and discuss the exciting 

opportunities that are available to our students. 

 

The evening will commence at 6.00pm in the George Weston Theatre with a presentation by the Senior 

Leadership Team.  This will be followed by a tour of the school where you will have the chance to meet 

with subject teachers and learn more about our curriculum offer.  Staff will also be available to address any 

questions that you may have about the Sixth Form experience at Corby Technical School. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Arnold, Vice Principal on 01536 213100 or 

at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org . 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs A Reynolds 

Principal 
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